
 
 

Notice of Closure of Kowloon Branch 
 
We would like to inform you that with effect from 1st April 2020 (Wednesday) 
(the “Effective Date”), our Kowloon Branch located at Unit 906-908, 9/Floor, 
Hong Kong Pacific Centre, 28 Hankow Road, T.S.T. Kowloon will be ceased 
from operation and merged into our Hong Kong Branch.  All accounts currently 
maintained at our Kowloon Branch will be accessed through / from our Hong 
Kong Branch after the merger. No request or mandate of the customer for 
transfer of their account(s) is necessary. 
 
After the Effective Date, customers please visit our Hong Kong Branch for our 
quality banking services. 
 
The contact details of our Hong Kong Branch is as follows: 
 
Address :  2/Floor, Dina House, Ruttonjee Centre, 

11 Duddell Street, 
Central Hong Kong 

 
Phone No. + 852 2524 0186 / 2820 9247 
Fax No. + 852 2877 1178 
 
Please note that the last business day of our Kowloon Branch at the current 
location is 31st March 2020 (Tuesday) until 4:15 p.m.  
 
Should you have any enquiries, please contact our Manager (Deposits & 
Remittance) at 2368 6921 / 2733 1430 during office hours*. 
 
*Monday to Friday 9.45 am – 1.00 pm & 2.00 pm to 4.15 pm  

(except public holidays) 
 
Sorry for any inconvenience caused. 
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